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City of South Daytona 
Bid 23-B-002 

HVAC Repair and Preventative Maintenance Services 
Addendum #1 

 
Monday, January 23, 2023 

 
Questions Received. Answered from the City of South Daytona are in RED. 

 
We have received a request to visit each building and examine the existing equipment.   
 
The City of South Daytona will host a Pre-Bid (non-mandatory) to allow bidders to visit the city facilities 
and examine the existing equipment as needed.  The pre-bid will occur on Wednesday, February 1, 
2023 at 2:00pm.  Please meet at South Daytona City Hall, Council Chambers at 1672 S. Ridgewood 
Avenue, South Daytona, Florida 32119. 

Questions?  Please contact Becky Witte at 386-322-3011 or bwitte@southdaytona.org 

 
 


